
ALLINforMentalHealth.org

HEALTH
WORKERS
HAVE
THE
RIGHT
TOO

Learn how to better support health
workers access to mental health care 

Act to eliminate systemic barriers to
mental health care for health workers

Communicate to health workers it is
safe to seek mental health care



Be #ALLINforMentalHealth

By working together, we can build a system that 
prioritizes mental health for those who care for us, 

ensuring health workers can access mental health care 
without fear of repercussions.

Our campaign is made possible by the following sponsors:
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Ally


